PAUL E. TSONGAS
5TH DISTRICT, MASSACHUSETTS

WASHINGTON OFFICE:

419 CANNON HOUSE OFFICE BUILDING WASHINGTON, D.C. 20515 (202) 225-3411

COMMITTEES:

BANKING, CURRENCY AND HOUSING
INTERIOR AND INSULAR AFFAIRS

DENNIS R. KANIN ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT Congress of the United States

House of Representatives

Washington, D.C. 20515

DISTRICT OFFICES:

GREATER LOWELL

ROOM 216, 50 KEARNEY SQUARE

LOWELL, MASSACHUSETTS 01852

(617) 459-0101

GREATER LAWRENCE
469 ESSEX STREET
LAWRENCE, MASSACHUSETTS 01840
(617) 683-5313

MINUTEMAN TOWNS
185 BEDFORD STREET
LEXINGTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02173
(617) 862-1847

July 12, 1977

Dear :

Thank you for contacting me regarding H.R. 10, legislation to reform the Hatch Act.

As you may know, this legislation passed in the House on June 7 by a vote of 244-164. I share your concern about the delivery of Constitutional rights to federal employees. For this reason, I supported Hatch Act reform.

I believe that federal employees should have the opportunity, as private citizens do, to participate in political activities if they so desire. In this respect, the Hatch Act discriminates against federal employees. H.R. 10 reforms this unfair practice and sets up guidelines to protect against abuse.

The bill is now under consideration in the Senate.

Please feel free to contact me again if I can be of further assistance to you.

Sincerely,

PAUL E. TSONGAS Member of Congress

PET/vls